
April 23, 2024 
 
 
Kingsbury Elementary School 
PBIS Team 
600 Cajon Street 
Redlands, CA 92373 
 
 
Dear Kingsbury PBIS Team: 
 
Redlands Coordinated Supports and Services would like to extend their congratulations to the 
team at Kingsbury Elementary School for their recognition by the California PBIS Coalition for 
the 2023-2024 school year. California PBIS oversees the statewide effort to implement a 
recognition system that acknowledges schools for implementing PBIS with fidelity to the national 
framework.  
 
Based on CA PBIS’s recognition framework, Kingsbury has moved from Silver recognition for 
the 2022-2023 school year to Gold recognition for the 2023-2024 school year. Your dedication 
and commitment to Kingsbury students, families, and community is a major contributor to 
educational excellence in Redlands Unified School District.  
 
Our team looks forward to celebrating your team at their upcoming Ninth Annual San 
Bernardino County PBIS Showcase Celebration and the Superintendent’s Awards Night this 
Fall. 
 
Again, congratulations!   
 
In partnership, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

John Juniper 
Program Specialist - District PBIS Lead, Redlands Unified School District 
 
 


